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Legislation opposing funding for Maglev                            February 7, 2022 
Favorable –  
Dear Budget and Taxation Committee Members, 
   I am in favor of Senator Pinsky’s and Beidle’s bill prohibiting the State 
from using any appropriation for a magnetic levitation transportation 
system in the State; and providing that the prohibition does not apply 
to certain expenditures for salaries. 
 
Kathleen Bartolomeo 
Greenbelt, Md. 
 
 
 
 


